
 
 

No. 135 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Maley to the Minister for Infrastructure Planning and Logistics: 
 

NT Drivers Licence 
 
1. Please provide the reasons for the new NT Drivers licences to be 

manufactured interstate.  
 
2. Please advise if the Government intends in the future to manufacture and 

manage the NT Drivers licences cards in the Northern Territory? 
 
3. Please advise the details of any research done to ascertain the cost to 

procure the required technology to produce the NT Drivers licences in 
the Northern Territory? 

 
3. Please advise the number of complaints received regarding the receipt 

of the new licence taking longer than 28 days?  
 
4. When an application for a new NT drivers licence is received a receipt is 

issued. Please advise how a Territorian / or liquor outlet can satisfy the 
requirements of the Banned Drinker Register to purchase take away 
alcohol where they hold only a receipt for a drivers licence and do not 
possess any other appropriate form of identification.   

 
5. Please provide the reasons behind the decision not to retain the ohcre 

colour of the NT Drivers licence.  
 


